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JUNE MEETINGSJUNE MEETINGS

June 7th   - AGM

June 21st – Alison Hume ( My life in stitch)

AGMAGM

This AGM will be important for the future of the group, so please turn up and support your 
committee on the 7th if you can. After the main event there will be cake, drinks and a free raffle 
with time to socialise.

Show & TellShow & Tell

Here are seven small eye spy quilts made for the children’s cancer ward at Frimley, many thanks 
to those who contributed  fabric, it helped a lot with the variety. I still have fabric left so there will 
be more to follow later.









This is my latest quilt for the care leavers, my first attempt at quilting with a pantograph.

It went beautifully for two thirds of the quilt but the flower covers a hole and marks the spot where 
the needle broke and it all started to go wrong!  Thankfully Mr Fix it (my husband!) after much time
and effort managed to sort it for me and, fingers crossed it’s working well now.

Hilary
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Please let me have all your news, photos of your work (jpg preferred)
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